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                  November 25, 2024 
 
To the Officers and Members of the Subordinate Chapters, 
Indiana Grand Chapter, Order of the Eastern Star 
 
Through the Our World of Youth Scholarship program our Indiana Grand Chapter awards scholarships on 
an annual basis to students seeking a higher education.  Our aim is to assist the members of our youth 
groups and our Star members achieve their goals.  Please help us spread the word that this scholarship 
program is available, and it is now time to submit applications. 
 
The Our World of Youth Scholarship Awards Committee appreciates your encouragement and thanks you 
for your support of this program and our Fraternal Youth Organizations. 
 
The scholarship guidelines and application form are available on the Indiana Grand Chapter website at 
www.indianaoes.org/documents where they can be downloaded by our members or an applicant.   
 
The completed scholarship application and all required information must be mailed to the following 
address and received by April 25, 2025. 

Elizabeth Lashley, PGM 
2498 S 500 E 
Montgomery, IN 47558 

For any questions regarding the scholarship process or if you are unable to download the forms, please 
contact me via email lashleyrrt@hotmail.com or cell phone 812-887-9006. 
 
The committee will meet in early May 2022 to review all applications and select recipients.  After the 
selection process is complete the applicants will be notified by mail and the recipients will be presented and 
recognized at our Grand Chapter Session in June 2025 at the Horizon Center in Muncie, Indiana. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Elizabeth Lashley, Chairman/PGM 
Cindy Cohee, PGM 
Angela Hensell, GGCCM/PGM 
Shelia Adkins 
Stephanie Myers 


